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LETTER TO NON-PROFIT ORGANIZATIONS

Feb. 1, 2008
Dear Non-Profit:

Thank you for your interest in the 44th Annual Watsonville Fly-In & Air Show. This year’s event at the
Watsonville Airport has been set for Memorial Day Weekend May 23, 24 and 25, 2008. | ask that you
submit the enclosed forms for consideration as a non-profit this year. Space is limited so | suggest you
send your request in as soon as possible. | will inform you within two weeks after the deadline if your
application has been accepted. Electricity on the field is limited.

Booth fee is $200.00 for each 10'X10’ space. Each non-profit will receive eight wristbands for entry.
The Exhibitor/Vendor hours of the Fly-In are:

Friday, May 23, Gates open Noon to 8:00 p.m. (It is at your discretion to open earlier and close
later)

Saturday, May 24, Gates open 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (It is at your discretion to open earlier
and close later)

Sunday, May 25, Gates open 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. (ltis at your discretion to open earlier and
close later)

Admission will be charged during the above hours, so you must be set up and ready to go. If possible,
we would appreciate if you set up before Friday. THURSDAY AFTERNOON THE MAIN GATE WILL BE
PUT IN PLACE. VEHICLES WILL BE ALLOWED INTO THE PAVED BOOTH AREA ONLY UNTIL 8:00
AM FRIDAY MORNING. You may then enter at the National Guard Armory gate, which is the next gate
East.

All the necessary documents are enclosed for your review. Please send the signed Non-Profit
Agreement to me by April 1, 2008.

We are looking forward to your participation in our 44th Annual Watsonville Fly-In & Air Show. If you
have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me.

Respectfully submitted,

Tom Cross

Director of Concessions & Sales
100 Westridge Drive
Watsonville, CA 95076
831-761-7370

831-761-7324 Fax
tcemail@aol.com




